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With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 
xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

  

Weekly Newsletter November 1st 
 

It is very hard to comprehend we are welcoming November today. We have had a busy but productive week. We want to thank 

our two teacher candidates Ms. Collins (Div. 7) and Mr. Siega (Div. 9) who have been with us for two weeks during their first 

practicum. We will continue to see them weekly until they return full-time later in the year for an extended practicum with us. 

Happy Diwali to all our families who are celebrating today and throughout the weekend with family and friends. 

 

 
 

We had our annual Halloween parade yesterday. Here is Division 1 during our parade. It was wonderful to see so many great 

costumes and energy throughout the school on Thursday. 

 

 
City of Vancouver Travel Planning Survey 

School Travel Planning with City of Vancouver 

  

The City of Vancouver wants to know what you think about walking and cycling safety near Edith Cavell Elementary. Take your 

survey here to share your opinion: https://survey.vancouver.ca/s3/Edith-Cavell-Travel-Survey-Year-1-2024-25 

  

在此處參與調查，以分享您的意見： https://survey.vancouver.ca/s3/Edith-Cavell-Travel-Survey-Year-1-2024-25 

  

请在这里参加调查问卷，分享您的意见： https://survey.vancouver.ca/s3/Edith-Cavell-Travel-Survey-Year-1-2024-25 

  

Gawin ang survey dito para ibahagi ang iyong opinyon: https://survey.vancouver.ca/s3/Edith-Cavell-Travel-Survey-Year-1-2024-

25 

  

 E d i t h  C a v e l l  E l e m e n t a r y   

 

Pr i nc i p a l  –  A nd r e a  G r e e n ha l g h  
Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-T) / Hayley 

Kellow (Th) 

Director of Instruction – Janis Myers 

Trustee – Alfred Chien 
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Your support is vital. The survey helps City of Vancouver staff decide on the infrastructure, education, and awareness that will 

help make Edith Cavell students safer and more active. Please answer the survey by Friday, November 22nd. Thank you! 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration – Kindergarten registration is open November 1-January 31st for students born in 2020 and entering 

school in September, 2025. The first step is to apply here: https://applynow.vsb.bc.ca/ 

 

 

Soft Plastics – Cavell will once again collecting soft plastics as part of our recycling program. We do not have a start date yet but 

will let you know when we are able to accept soft plastics from your home. Please do not send any soft plastics until you hear 

from us again. 

 

Arts Umbrella – Cavell was chosen as a recipient of an Arts Umbrella in-school art program for the VSB this year. Six classes 

were randomly chosen for a 1.5 hour art workshop in our gym with the Arts Umbrella team this coming school week. We will 

showcase their art in next week’s newsletter. Congratulations to Div. 2, 4, 13, 12, 7 and 8 who were randomly chosen! 

 

 

Calling all Guides, Scouts, Embers, Cubs, Beavers, Sparks, Cadets, etc –  

We will be having our Remembrance Day Assembly on Friday, November 8th. An important aspect of this assembly is our Colour 

Guard who help bring our flags into the gym. If your child is a Cadet or part of the Guiding or Scouting Associations, we will 

welcome them to wear their uniforms that day. Please email Ms. Greenhalgh if your child is willing to participate this year. 

  

Cutlery 

Please remember to send your child with the appropriate utensils for their lunch. We do not supply forks, spoons, chop sticks 

etc.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates Coming Up: 

 

 

November 11th – Remembrance Day – school closed 

 

November 22nd – Professional Day – school not in session for students 

 

December 11th and 12th – Winter Celebration Concert 1:45pm both days. More information to come. 

 

December 16th – Learning Update #1 sent home with students 
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